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BY EMAIL 

February 21, 2025 

To: All Parties in EB-2024-0331 

Re: Emails filed by IESO and NQS Generation Group 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received email correspondence from counsel for the 
Independent Electricity System Operator on February 19, 2025, expressing concerns 
regarding the NQS Reply Argument filed on February 18, 2025. The email was 
addressed to the OEB Registrar and filed on the record as “correspondence”. 

On February 20, 2025, counsel for NQS Generation Group sent an email requesting 
that the February 19 email from IESO counsel be struck from the record. This email was 
also addressed to the OEB Registrar and filed on the record as “correspondence”.   

The 2 emails received will remain on the public record as correspondence. The OEB will 
consider the correspondence in its decision, if it considers it necessary to do so. 

Please contact the Case Manager, Michael Bell at michael.bell@oeb.ca or 416-440-
7688 if you have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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